
  

 

 
 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on Monday 7th October 2024. I 
am pleased to confirm the following. 

I am writing to you with a Freedom of Information request regarding Outsourcing of 
Occupational Health Services within your Trust. We would like to get the following 
data relating to OH Services:  

Does your trust outsource Occupational Health Services given to your clinical staff to 
third-party providers?  
 
Not OH. Wellbeing services partially provided by the external provider. 

 
2.If some or all of the OH services are provided from an outsourced contract, please 
provide the following information for each active outsourced contract in occupational 
health for your trust:  

  
Number of occupational contracts, including the name of the company that provides 
it  
 
Employee assistance programme provided by Vivup  
Face to face counselling provided by Vivup 
 
b. Whether the contract was a physical health occupational service contract, a mental 
health occupational service contract, or both  
 
Employee assistance – varies depending on the person 

Counselling – mental wellbeing 

c. Duration of each occupational health contract  
 
4 years for EAP 

12 months for the face-to-face counselling 

d. The estimated value for each contract  

value for EAP: £0.00 

Value for counselling: £32000pa 

  

 
 



  

 

If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address 
your complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, 
Standing Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal 
process, you are still unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address 
above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 

Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 
‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


